
Itõs hard to believe, but Christmas is 
almost here! It always seems to get 
here too quickly, way before we are 
ready! All too often Christmas is a 
stressful and exhausting time, a time 
when we find ourselves worrying 

about money and how difficult it will be to buy 
any presents. When really it should be, and can 
be a very special time! Here are a few tips to 
help make this holiday season one to remember:  
 Even when the money is tight, your 
Christmas can be special by remembering what 
has made the holiday special in years past. 
Perhaps itõs childhood memories, family 
gatherings or special traditions.  
 Try and remember your many 
blessings. Really think about all of the 
special people in your lives and the many 
great memories you have.  
 Call friends and family and visit 
with them. Tell them how much they 
mean to you and why. Spend time with 
them, do something fun! Go toboganning!  
 Give of yourself . By giving of your 
time at Christmas you will take the focus 
off yourself. It will make it easier to feel 
grateful. No matter what you donõt have, 
someone has less.  
 Play together! Spending time 
with your children will make your 
holiday so much brighter for your 
family. Have a game night, or sit and 
build  a fantastic creation with lego or 
homemade playdough!  

Remember,however things workout at 

your house this year, it is your love and 

joy that the children will remember. 

The special times spent together will 

long be in their memories long after 

they have forgotten the latest gift 

under the tree.  
Chantelle and I would like to wish you 

and your families a very Merry 
Christmas and a New Year full of joy!  
______________________________  

Christmas Dinner Information ! 
Our Annual Dinner will be on  

December 15 at 6:00 at  
Grace Community Church  

You are all invited to a Christmas  
Celebration at Grace Community 
Church for a full turkey dinner, 

pictures with Santa, and loads of 
family fun!  

Grace Church is asking that you  
reserve your free ticket at 

www.gracewinnipeg.ca.  
Transportation will be available.  
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 STOCKING DELIVERY  
For all of those families who signed up 

for a Christmas stocking for their  

children from Beaverlodge School, 

please plan on being at the Resource Centre on  

Friday, December 21st, at 10 am to pick them up! 

The children at Beaverlodge have been very hard at 

work putting together very special stockings for all 

of the children who signed up (68 Kids!), and they 

would like to make a special delivery to us that 

morning! You need to pick them up by 11:30 

that morning as we are closing for the  

holidays at noon. Any stockings not picked up 

with go to the Christmas Cheer Board. You 

need to be here to pick up your childrenõs 

stockings , please do not send someone to pick them 

up as we need you to sign for them.  

ññññññññññññññññññññññññññññ

POLAR EXPRESS NIGHT!  

On December 20th, from 5:30 -7:30pm, we are ask-

ing everyone in their jammies for our POLAR  

EXPRESS party here at the Resource Centre! This 

will be a very special evening, with treats for the  

children, crafts and stories...complete with a fancy 

hot chocolate centre! Make sure to call and  

register your child for their ticket to come aboard 

the Polar Express !  Important Dates!  
December 6 : Christmas Crafts 5:30 - 7:30  

December 7: Peanut Butter Baking  

December 12: Centre Closed for Staff 

Training  

December 14: Centre closed at 11:30  

December 20:Polar Express Party!  

December 21: Stockings Delivery  

December 24 - January 6:  

Centre closed for Staff Holidays  

January 4: Family Games Night  

January 24: Potluck Dinner  

  

 

  
  

Twice a month we meet to discuss the  

issues that deal with your community. 

Please join us, we need your voice!  

This month our meeting is:  

December 18: 2:00 - 4:00  

January 2: 2:00 - 4:00  

January 25: 5:30 - 7:30  

RESOURCE CENTRE HOURS:  
The Resource Centre would  like to remind   

everyone in the Community that all resources and 

programs are accessible to ALL residents.   

Monday :   CLOSED   

Tuesday :   1:00 -  4:00   

Wednesday : 1:00 -  4:00   

Thursday : 12:30 ð 4:30 and  

5:30 - 7:30 Family Fun!  

Friday:  9:00 - 12:00 and 1:00 - 4:00  

CHRISTMAS BAKING  

This year for our Annual Christmas Baking, we are 

very excited to announce that we will be going to 

Westdale School to use their Foods Lab! This will 

give us MUCH more room to bake, which means we 

will be able to have more people sign up! We will be 

baking Thursday, December 6th from 1 - 4pm.   

The cost is $5 per family, and transportation will be 

provided. Please call to register if you would like to 

bake this year!  *Very special thanks to Stefanie  

Dymeterko and Karen Brawdy for making this happen! 

We are so grateful for this opportunity!*Please note: 

because we will be doing our baking at a nut free school, 

there will not be any recipes that include peanut butter. 

To make sure we are able to bake our favorite  

peanut butter squares, we are going to make those 

at the Resource Centre on December 7 from 9 - 12 

and 1 - 4pm. This will also be $5 cost per family. We 

are asking you to sign up for that also, so we can  

purchase supplies.  



 

 

 

BINGO!  

Please remember that on the Thursday 

evening when we have our Community 

Meetings, we also have our Monthly Bin-

go Night! Our meeting lasts around 30 

minutes and we talk about questions and 

concerns around the Community as well 

as requests from Community  

Members as to things they would like to 

see happening at the Resource Centre! 

Every family that attends the meeting 

gets Bingo cards, and every family wins 

a prize! Our prizes are always delicious!!

Come out and have fun!  

We have Community Kitchen once a month on 

Friday mornings! For $5, you can come and cook 

a meal for your family! We put a sign up sheet 

up in the resource room the week before our 

cooking date. You as a community decide what 

we are cooking, you sign up and then you join us 

to cook a terrific meal that your family will love!  

We have limited space so you need to sign up 

quickly!  

Our date in January is:  

January 18th: 9:30 - 12:00  

 

POTLUCK DINNER  

Come and join us on  

January 24, from 5:30 - 7:30 for a  

Potluck Dinner here at the Resource 

Centre! We are asking each family that 

attends to bring a dish they like to 

serve their family to share as a  

Community! Watch for a flyer for the 

details on how to sign up!  

Wednesdays from 3:35 -4:30 we run a Homework Club for 

children Kindergarten through Grade 5. We use a variety 

of educational games and activities to help  

enhance the learning that they are doing at school. This is 

a drop off program, where you can drop your child off 

after signing them in and then pick them up at 4:30. We 

provide snacks before the children start any work so that 

they can be focused on the activities planned. If you feel 

that your child could benefit from some  

extra help, please call us and we will sign your child up. 

Space is limited, so please call right away.  

Homework Club dates for December: 5th and 12th  

Homework Club dates for January: 16th and 23rd, and 

30th.  



MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

CLOSED 1:00 ñ4:00  1:00 ñ4:00  12:30 - 4:30  

5:30 - 7:30  
 
 

9:00 - 12:00  

1:00 - 4:00  
 
 

3 CLOSED 4 
Drop- In  

 
Food  

Bank 

5 
Drop- In  

6 
Christmas  

Baking at Westdale  

School! 1 - 4PM 

Christmas Games 

Night 5:30 - 7:30  

 

7 
Christmas  

    Baking! 

(Peanut Butter)  

Two sessions:  

9- 12 or 1 - 4  

10 CLOSED  11 
Adult Card  

Making/  

Christmas Crafts  

12 
Closed for Staff 

Training  

13 
Christmas  

Crafts  

5:30 - 7:30pm  

 

14 
Centre closed 

at 11:30 for 

Staff  

Training  

17 CLOSED  18 
Drop- In  

 
Christmas  

Food Bank 

19 
Drop- In  

20 

 
 

Polar Express Night!  

5:30 - 7:30pm  

21 

 
Stockings 

Delivery  
10- 11:30am  

24 CLOSED  25 26 27 28 

31 CLOSED      

DECEMBER 2018  

CENTRE CLOSED FOR STAFF HOLIDAYS  


